
From: Office of the Registrar
To: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: FW: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014
Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 8:34:55 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 24, 2025 6:45 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2025-0014

-- Name --
Judy Schneider

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I disagree with an increase at this time.
1) Due to the tarriff situation and cost of living skyrocketing,  this is not the time to be adding to homeowners
expenses.
2) We are all encouraged to switch from gas to electricity to help the environment but where is the incentive when
electricity prices keep going up.   All must do their part including the OEB and Oshawa Public Utilities.
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